

Dear Katz Dalsey Academy Families,

We made it!

Today marks the last day of school for the 2019/2020 historical school year. We have spent over 100 days in school together, then everything changed. Unexpectedly, we had to develop a whole new way of teaching and learning in an elementary school setting. There were a lot of fun activities that we didn't get to do in school these past months but other virtual ones that we learned to enjoy along the way.

I must commend all of Katz Dalsey Academy families for the extraordinary efforts during these past few months. I understand the sacrifices that many of you had to make to collaborate with us.

Recently we truly lived the African proverb "It takes a village to raise a child". It has taken the efforts and interaction of an entire community to ensure the growth and education of our children. Thank you to all parents, grandparents, uncles, aunts, big siblings and little siblings, neighbors, teachers, school staff that made up this community. You have worked so hard and together looked out for all our children. We had a chance to create greatness and we did.

I wish all Katz Dalsey students and families a great summer. A summer of fun, excitement and peace. We have missed you so much during the quarantine times. I hope to see you all really soon and fill our hallways, classrooms and playground with your smiles, laughters and your amazing minds. Continue to enjoy life.

Again, thank you for your support and efforts.

We finished this school year strong!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Conway Katz Dalsey Principal